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Fairfield Christian Academy

Events
Upcoming

Friday, March 5, 2021

Want more info?
Email Laura Putinski at
lputinski@fcaknights.us

PART TIME JOB 
available in

childcare!

Easter Break
FCA will be on Easter Break March 29thMarch 29th through April 5thApril 5th. 
If your child plans to be absent before or after the dates 
listed above, please fill out an Absence Arranged in 
Advance (AAA) located on the school website or outside 
your child’s main office. Please return it to the school at 
least 5 school days prior to your child’s planned absence.

Substitute Teachers
NEEDED

Want more info?
Email Leah Harper at
lharper@fcaknights.us

Shadowing Opportunity
Standardized Testing

3rd - 8th grade3rd - 8th grade
April 12 - 16

Sleep well and
eat breakfast!

JEAN DAYJEAN DAY
MarchMarch

1919

March 15
Band Booster 
Meeting
March 19
Jean Day
March 29-April 5
Easter Break
April 5
Athletic Booster
Meeting
April 12 - 16
Standardized 
Testing (3-8)
April 16
Jean Day
April 17
Knights’ 
Night Out 
April 19
Band Booster 
Meeting
May 1
Spring Formal 
(11-12)

Knights’ Night Out

The yearbook class has been hard at work creating this 
year's 132 page yearbook containing kindergarten through 
senior activities such as the elementary pumpkin contest, 
clubs, sports, student events as well as individual pictures. 
Yearbooks may be ordered for $35 at ybpay.lifetouch.com 
using Yearbook ID Code: 14278521. Please plan to order 
your 2020-2021 yearbook by March 15th. 

Order your K-12 Yearbook 

FCA is excited to announce that the Knights’ Night Out 
will be taking place from 2:00 pm - 6:00 pm on Saturday, Saturday, 
April 17thApril 17th in the school parking lot. Teacher baskets and a 
few food trucks will be on-site along with a goodie bag for 
each student! FCA will also be hosting an online auction to 
help raise funds! Please support FCA as we work to have a 
Covid-friendly event! Have items to donate? Please reach 
out to Heather Keener at hkeener@fcfaknights.us.

This week’s spotlight is N8 ChiropracticN8 Chiropractic.“Throughout our 
more than 20 years of practice, we have delivered thousands 
of chiropractic adjustments and have educated the 
community on the importance of healthy living through 
chiropractic care.” N8familychiropractic.com 

Business Partner Spotlight

Although FCA will not be hosting our traditional Shadow 
Day, we will allow students to shadow you one-at-a-time if 
they are interested in attending FCA next year!  We'd love 
to host interested students individually so they can get a feel 
for our school and see if FCA is a fit for them.  If you know 
someone who might be considering FCA for next year, 
please have the family contact Heather Keener via email re-
questing a shadow day containing the guest's name, grade 
and your name.

http://www.N8familychiropractic.com

